
Subject Line: “I gotta have tickets to Opening Night” 
 

Dear Tyler: 
 
That was what a fan told me the other day. 
 
A gentleman came down to the ballpark and said, "Can I see those new fans you 
got in action?" 
 
I said, "Of course! I would be more than happy to show you." 
 
We headed to the seating bowl, now known as the Georgia Power Cooling Zone, 
to see just how great these fans are. 
 
"Are you ready?" I asked. 
 
"Flip them on!" he replied. 
 
The fans began to turn, and a constant breeze started throughout the stadium. 
 
"Wow." he said, "This is the way to watch a ball game." 
 
I smiled and said, "I am glad you enjoy it. We know this will make the Bacon 
experience better." 
 
"Now that I know these fans are legit, I gotta have tickets to Opening Night," he 
said. 
 
"All sold out." I said. 
 
"Okay, how about the next game on July 4th?" he asked. 
 
I gave him the same answer, sold out. 
 
A concerned look came over his face when he asked, "Is every game already sold 
out?" 
 
"No need to panic yet" I said, "There are still some left, but if you want weekend 
games, you will want to buy now." 
 
I went on to explain that our All-You-Can-Eat Five Game Plan guarantees him and 
his family seats to five of the best Bacon games left, unlimited hot dogs, burgers, 
chicken sandwiches, chips, cookies, soda and water during the game and a free 
Bacon t-shirt. 
 



His first question was, "How much will that cost me?" 
 
"Just $15 per game" I said, "You'd pay $13 per ticket for a single game ticket 
normally." 
 
"So, for just $2 more per ticket, I get free food, soft drinks and a shirt?" 
 
"You got it down." I said. 
 
He went on to buy him and his family the Five Game Plan. 
 
Opening Night (July 2nd) and July 4th are officially sold out and the rest of the 
weekend games are close behind. 
 
You can buy single game tickets now or lock in five games with all-you-can-eat 
and a shirt. 
 

1. Click here to buy Single Game Tickets 
2. Click here to buy the All-You-Can-Eat Five Game Plan 

 
Or you can call us at 478-803-1795 to get your seats. 
 
I hope you can come out this summer and enjoy a Bacon game. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Brandon Raphael  
President 
Macon Bacon 

 

 


